
November 20, 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
In order to continue to provide your child with ​Free or Reduced Lunch​ prices in 
the future, please fill out the enclosed application and return it to school as soon as 
possible. As you are aware, a federal program is currently in place that provides 
free breakfasts and lunches to all students due to COVID. In case that program 
suddenly changes, we would like to have a smooth transition into our regular 
pricing and having the information already available will enable the lunch program 
to automatically switch your child into the free and reduced lunch plan. 
 
As a public school, federal funds are dependent upon our free and reduced lunch 
numbers and must be accurately reported. If you would be more convenient to 
complete your application online, you can go to the following website 
www.millinocket@millinocketschools.org or directly to the application site at 
www.millinocket.schoollunchapp.com. 
 
We greatly appreciate your assistance in this matter and look forward to continuing 
to provide your students with breakfasts and lunches. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sharon Darling-School Food Service Manager 
Joshua McNaughton-Principal Granite Street School/Grant Coordinator 
Beth Peavey-Principal Stearns Junior-Senior High School/Athletic Director 
Francis Boynton-Superintendent of Schools/Food Service Director 


